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School Wide Read:
Walking Together 
This month in the library all

students in South Slope and BCSD

read Walking Together by Elder

Dr. Albert D. Marshall.  We

discussed what we thought the

authors wanted us know and how

we could “walk together in a good

way” with each other on this land.

This book was our inspiration for

our Orange Shirt Day walk to David

Grey Park and Central Park.  

 Truth and Reconciliation

Tumblebooks 

We continued our thinking about

Truth and Reconciliation with

more read alouds in the library.

To recognize International Week

for Deaf People, we watched You
Hold me Up, When were Alone
and When we are Kind in ASL . 

 
Many primary students have been using Tumblebooks

in the library with our school iPads. They are learning

how to navigate the app to watch and listen to story

books, non fiction and more.  Listening to reading is

one of the best ways for students to develop

comprehension, fluency and, most importantly,

experience the joy of reading. Contact Mrs. Araujo or

your child’s teacher to learn how you can access this

resource at home. 

https://www.youtube.com/@mfnercdeafandhardofhearing8745/videos



